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From: Arika van Niekerk <arikavn@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, 09 February 2021 10:40

To: Maritz Myburgh; Gwynne-Lee Borcherds; Annamie Thompson
Subject: Audit 02/02/2021 Loeriesfontein Bridge

Attachments: Audit 02_02_2021 Loeriesfontein Bridge.pdf

Good morning

Please find attached the Audit for the Loeriesfontein Bridge done on the 02/02/2021. |also conducted a quick
inspection yesterday after the site was cleaned up. Everything looks good and | discussed minor issues with Maritz.

It was a pleasure working with you, and-wish you all the best.
Kind regards

Arika van Niekerk

Enviro Namaqua

arikavn@gmail.com

083 238 5658

Dink groen.



